MEMORANDUM

TO:

Dean Robert Knauss

Law Center

FROM:

Mary Beth Brantley A

Coordinator, Faculty Senate

DATE:

November 1, 1989

SUBJECT:

RESOLUTION ON BUSH LIBRARY

Mrs. Judy Myers, President of the Faculty Senate, has directed me to send you a copy of the attached resolution regarding the proposed Bush Library. This resolution was passed by our Executive Committee today.

cc: Mrs. Judy Myers

attachment

\$

Faculty Senate Houston, Texas 77204-2173 713.749.2817

RESOLUTION

(Passed November 1, 1989)

The Faculty Senate Executive Committee unanimously supports the efforts of the University of Houston to have the notes and memoirs of the George Bush Presidency housed in a library on the University of Houston campus.